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licensing

From: James Thomas

Sent: 21 February 2016 15:21

To: licensing

Cc: LYNda Jones; Clir Gerald Davies;

Subject: re APPLICATION TO SERVE ALCOHOL AND HAVE LIVE MUSIC AT LOCK'S LANE
CHANGING FACILITY, PORTHCAWL, APPLICANT PORTHCAWL ATHLETIC
ASSOCIATION

In the absence of any other formal documentation, please accept this € mail as a written objection against
the above application.

No notification nor the usual forms to register complaints have been issued to any of the local residents.
Only, 3 notices on the above premises have been displayed which are on view by chance visits.

The application includes licence to sell alcohol and have live music played until 23.00 on Fridays and
Saturdays along with applications for other days including Sunday until 18.00.

This application holds no regard for the disturbance that this kind of activity will cause to residents in a
quiet environment situated on a listed, single track lane and also a designated cycle path.

The noise level from live musical performances until 23.00 will ruin the peaceful neighbourhood. The
traffic that will be leaving the premises at such a late hour will inevitably have an adverse affect on the local

environment.
Noise pollution is an unacceptable value that should always be considered when a new building is permitted

by license to play live music especially when it is in such close proximity to residential dwellings that were
built and purchased long before any “club facility” was built.

No one can say that the granting of the above application will NOT have an affect on the residents and
environment, quite the opposite.

I look forward to receiving confirmation of receipt of this objection and to an early reply with your
comments.

Yours faithfully,
JAMES THOMAS,
38 Lock’s Lane,

Porthcawl.
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